



15 March 2013

Alex Harris

fyi-request-763-bf2c987d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris

Further to my advice to you that your request for statistics regarding the use of the Criminal Proceeds (Recovery) Act 2009, had been transferred to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment, that Ministry has advised that they do not hold the information but they believe it is held by NZ Police.

Your request has therefore been transferred to NZ Police on 15 March 2013 under section 14(b)(1) of the Official Information Act 1982.

NZ Police will respond to you directly regarding your request.

Yours sincerely

Kathryn Patterson

Senior Advisor, Ministerials and Correspondence

Korthyn Patterson

Ref: 43582